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I am in favor of this bill which I believe will help reduce the risk of another mass 
casualty event in Maine.  I believe no person in Maine has the right to be in 
possession of this kind of weapon of war.  They are not used in hunting but are 
created with the sole purpose of murdering people.  Please recommend that this bill be
voted on by the legislature.


